
From: Goldman, Andrew
To: ronclever@aol.com
Subject: FW: Chem-Fab Lien Hearing - Request for Extension of Time
Date: Thursday, July 23, 2020 9:21:00 AM

Copy. First attempt had incorrect email address.
 
ANDREW S. GOLDMAN (3RC10)
Sr. Assistant Regional Counsel
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
1650 Arch Street
Philadelphia,  PA  19103
(215) 814-2487
Goldman.andrew@epa.gov
 
This email message is intended only for the named recipient(s) above and is covered by the
Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. §§ 2510-2523. This email is confidential
and may contain information that is privileged or exempt from disclosure under applicable
law. If you have received this message in error please immediately notify the sender by return
email and delete this email message from your computer.

 
-----Original Appointment-----
From: Goldman, Andrew 
Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2020 9:11 AM
To: Esposito, Bevin; Lisa, Joseph; rclever@aol.com
Subject: Declined: Chem-Fab Lien Hearing - Request for Extension of Time
When: Thursday, July 23, 2020 10:30 AM-11:00 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada).
Where: Skype Meeting
 
Your Honor—
 
This responds to your email of this morning requesting a call at 10:30am today to discuss Turog’s
request for an extension of time to file its brief.  I request that such a call be delayed until I have had
an opportunity to review and consider the issues raised by Mr. Clever.  I anticipate sending a letter
to Mr. Clever by Friday or Monday responding to the issues in his letter to Your Honor; I need to
consult with EPA management before responding to the extension request.  In the meantime, EPA
does not object to an extension of 1 week.  Please advise if Your Honor agrees to delay the call. 
Thank you.
 
Andrew S. Goldman
Sr. Assistant Regional Counsel
215-814-2487
Goldman.andrew@epa.gov
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